
 

 

 

 

 

Masks will be worn by all staff and students anytime social 

distancing of 2 meters is not possible. Teachers will look for 

every opportunity to have students outdoors for learning 

and movement activities, whereby masks can be temporarily removed.  A 

lanyard will be provided to each student so their mask can be tucked inside 

of their shirt during times that they are not wearing them. Parents may 

consider sending a second clean mask (in a Ziploc bag or other container) for 

their child to wear in the afternoon.  

Students and staff will 

wash/ sanitize hands: 

• Before and after an activity,   

   eating, recess, breaks, using   
computers/ Chromebooks/ iPads 

• When entering/exiting school spaces 

• Any time students and teachers identify the need 

 

 

 

 

Lunch will be eaten in 

classrooms. A clean tea towel 

may be sent daily as a clean 

eating “placemat” (optional). 
 

 

Teachers are preparing virtual tours of their 

learning spaces which will highlight safety 

protocols throughout our building. They will 

also share additional information as it relates to learning programs 

and classroom expectations. These will be recorded videos that 

families will be able to watch at their leisure in lieu of in-school 

meet the teacher meetings on a specific evening.  

Additional information will follow in the next week. 
 

 

 
• Sept. 8 & 10 – Families with last name A-K 

• Sept. 9 & 11 – Families with last name L-Z 

• Sept. 14 – All students  
 

Parents who are driving children, please: 

enter/exit the parking lot from the south entrance  

only (by the log cabin), park and drop/pick up  

your children in front of the tarmac, wait for  

buses to depart before leaving the parking lot. 
 

 

Recess starts and finishes will be 

staggered to reduce the number of 

students passing through boot 

rooms and hallways at any given 

time. Play zones will rotate for the 

cohort 

groups 

throughout 

the day. 

South Corman Park School 


